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MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF THE WORKERS’ COMPENSATION COMMISSION 

FOR THE STATE OF OKLAHOMA 

The members of the Workers’ Compensation Commission for the state of Oklahoma 

met at 1915 N. Stiles Ave., Oklahoma City, Oklahoma, on November 6, 2015. 

 

Members present: Chairman Gilliland, Commissioner Liotta, and Commissioner 

Young. Others in attendance on behalf of the Commission: Kim Bailey, Jennifer 

Reeves, Chris Herndon and Tiffany Pratt. 

 

Chairman Gilliland expressed appreciation for those in attendance. After the roll was 

taken, he announced the presence of a quorum and the Statement of Compliance with 

the Open Meeting Act was read. The meeting was called to order at approximately 9:30 

a.m. 

 

 

1. The Commissioners observed the WebEx wcCapture and wcAnalyzer 

Presentation for informational purposes only. The Commissioners discussed 

the information received from the WebEx presentation, but no action was 

taken.  

 

 

Announcements 

 

The next Regular Meeting of the Commission is scheduled for November 12, 2015. 

 

Adjournment 

 

Motion: Commissioner Liotta moved to adjourn. 

 

Second: Commissioner Young.  

 

Those voting aye: Commissioner Liotta, Commissioner Young, and Chairman Gilliland.  

 

The motion carried. 

 

Chairman Gilliland announced the meeting was adjourned.  

 


